
Volume 1, Issue 1 

Newsletter Date 

T h e  E x p r e s s  

Terminal Park Elementary 

1101 D St SE 

Auburn, WA 98002 

 Terminal Park families, 

 

We hope everyone has been enjoying the warm 

weather as we head into the final few weeks of 

the school year. The following information is in-

tended to help you be more aware of what is hap-

pening at our school and better able to partner 

with us. 

 

School Picnic 

Visitors are invited to our school picnic to eat 

lunch outside with students. The picnic is on Fri-

day, June 9th during our normal lunchtimes: 

11:40-12:10         Grades K and 2 

12:10-12:40        Grades 1 and 3 

12:40-1:10         Grades 4 and 5 

The lunch will include a hamburger and other 

items. Guests, adults and visitors, may purchase 

lunch for $3.75. (The price for Terminal Park stu-

dents is $2.75, as usual.) We hope you can join us! 

PTA 

We are still looking for PTA officers for the 

2016-2017 school year. If you’re interest-

ed, please attend the PTA general mem-

bership meeting on Thursday, June 1st at 

4:00 p.m. in the Terminal Park library or 

email terminalparkpta@gmail.com.  

Lost and Found 

Any items that are left in the lost and found at 

the end of the school year will be donated. Please 

remind your child to look in the lost and found if 

he or she is missing anything. Parents are welcome 

and encouraged to stop by the school and look in 

the lost and found to see if you can find anything 

that your child has lost. 

Kindergarten Registration 

If you have a child who will be in kindergarten 

next year, we encourage you to register as soon as 

possible. If you register at our school and then 

move, you can change your registration to your 

new school. Please communicate this information 

to anyone else you know that will have a kindergar-

tener next year. 

Class Placements 

As the school year ends, you will likely be wonder-

ing about who your child’s teacher will be next 

year. We will finalize class placements in August 

after most of the summer moving takes place to 

ensure that classes are balanced. An exact date 

for posting class lists, which is usually the Friday 

afternoon before Labor Day, will be communicated 

to you in a welcome back letter in August. 

Summer 

We encourage you to be thoughtful about learning 

opportunities for your child over the summer. Dai-

ly reading is especially important. Activities that 

use numbers and math skills as well as experiences 

that help develop new vocabulary are a couple ide-

as among many other helpful options. You are en-

couraged to visit the local public library to ask 

about opportunities they provide for children. 

We appreciate all you do to support your child’s 

learning and hope you have enjoyed the 2016-2017 

school year! It’s hard to believe how fast it has 

gone by. Help us make the final month excellent by 

encouraging your child to give best effort at 

school all the way through the last day. Please 

contact us if you have any questions or feedback. 

 

Sincerely,  

Tom Dudley, Principal 

mailto:terminalparkpta@gmail.com
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18 19 20 21 22 23 24 

25 26 27 28 29 30  

June 2017 

YES THERE IS SCHOOL 

TUESDAY AND 

WEDNESDAY—SNOW 

MAKE-UP DAYS 

PTA WALK- 

A-THON 

2:30-3:00 

PLAYGROUND 

HANSON/

MCINTYRE 

TO LAKE 

SAMMAMISH 

  GARMAN/

LAFAYETTE 

LAKE 

SAMMAMISH 

 K-2 TALENT 

SHOW/10 AM  

 ASB SPEECHES 

ELECTION  

SCHOOL PICNIC 

OLYMPIC MUSIC  

ASSEMBLY 9:40 

 

HS GRADUATE  

ASSEMBLY 2 PM 

SPIRIT 

WEEK: 

TWIN 

DAY 

 PUBLIC LIBRARY        

PRESENTATION 

SPORTS 

DY 

STEP TO 

GAME FARM 

PARK 

CRAZY 

HAIR 

DAY 

DRESS LIKE 

A BOOK 

CHARACTER 

 

3-5 TALENT 

SHOW  

2:15 PM 

5TH GR 

PARTY 

COLOR WARS 
K-RED 

1ST-ORANGE 

2ND– YELLOW 

3RD-GREEM 

4TH-BLUE 

5TH-PURPLE 

GRADE 5 JR 

OLYMPICS  

9:20-11:20 

 

FIELD DAY: 

1-2  9:30-12:00 

3-4  1:40-3:00 

GRADE 5 
GRADUATION 
1:40-3:00 

 

FIELD DAY 

K 1:45-3:00 

 

10:40 RELEASE 

FULL MOON 

HAVE A HAPPY, SAFE SUMMER! 

SEE YOU SEPTEMBER 6TH! 


